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Jay Dee Dunn attended the Grace and Glory Bible 

School in Kansas City, Missouri where he met and 

there married Deborah Bennington in 1946.  There 

were brief periods of pastoring and ministry (right at 

Jennings, Oklahoma), but the most of Jay Dee and 

Deborah’s ministry efforts were as missionaries 

among the Navajo Indian in Grants Pass, New                  

Mexico.  Deborah always recalled the somewhat 

primitive conditions such as the mud Hogan                   

dwellings used by the Navajo.   

 

Jay Dee contracted tuberculosis while there and he, 

Deborah with their baby son, Danny, found it                         

necessary to return to Oklahoma where he died April 

13, 1951.  His over capacity funeral service was                     

attended by friends from six different states and by 23 

ministers and each made brief comments.  Brother 

O.W. Webb officiated the memorial service 
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